
 

Easton Library 

Emergency Closure Policy 

The Easton Library makes every effort to maintain its operational schedule.  
However, there may be certain circumstances which necessitate the library 
close early, open late, or not open at all.  Such emergencies include, but 
are not limited to, heavy snowfall, unsafe road conditions, failure of 
heating/cooling equipment during periods of extreme weather, lack of 
electrical power or lack of computers available at the circulation desk for an 
extended period of time.   

The primary consideration in any emergency is community-wide public 
safety. 

In such emergency situations, the Director may close the library.  If the 
Director is not available, the supervisor in charge or the Library Board 
President may make the decision to close the library. 

In the event of closure, notice will be posted on the library website 
(easton.sals.edu) and on the library Facebook page.     

Unusual circumstances causing an extended closure will be handled at the 
discretion of the Director in consultation with the Library Board of Trustees.  

The library will reopen as soon as possible following any emergency 
closing. 
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